
MINUTES OF THE CANINE GOOD CITIZEN COMMITTEE 

HELD ON 30 APRIL 2023 

 

PRESENT: Arend van den Bos, Brian Harris, Imra Harris, Sue Howe, Chris Tews, 
Merenia Donne, Kat Thorstrand 

 
APOLOGIES:  Lucy Sandford-Reed 
 
MINUTES OF LAST MEETING:  These having been circulated were taken as read and confirmed 
as true and correct.  Kat/Merenia 
 
MATTERS ARISING: 
 

 Café Exercise – The café exercises were presented to Executive Council for ratification.  
These were generally accepted by EC.  Executive Council suggested there be two dogs 
per table with three to five people present.  This to become effective from 1 July.   
 
Silver and Gold café exercise to be left until Bronze has been trialled.  Meeting was in 
favour of this. 
 

 Online questionnaire – This is still a work in progress.  Kat has approached some clubs 
to see if they would use this system.  The replies have been positive.   
 

 
GENERAL BUSINESS: 
 

 Applications received from Angela Adams and Deborah Gillam to become CGCB 
assessors.  Meeting in favour.  Arend to advise them. 
 

 Urban programme – Still a work in progress. 
 

 Assessment fees – Website needs to be checked to ensure the fees are correctly stated 
on forms. 
 

 Brian congratulated Kat on becoming a CGC assessor. 
 

 Stopping dog in silver and gold.  Arend reported the majority of assessors felt this 
should be in both levels.  It was pointed out there were to be no changes to the Manual 
for three years.  
 

Next meeting 28 May 


